
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At this stage we still have no further updates on timeframes for a return to school. 

 

We will keep you informed as things evolve and change. 

 

It is so heartening to see the children and families doing their best to keep on top of the Home Learning that 
has been set each week. We know this is a significant challenge for parents as you endeavour to support your 
children at home. Please keep in mind that you can only do what your family circumstances allow for.  
Please do not be stressed or concerned if you have not completed everything that is set out. The wellbeing of 
your child and every member of your family is the most important thing as we journey through this most  
unusual term.  Just do your best and know that …….. Your best is good enough! 

 

As mentioned, we are very pleased with the standard and the amount of work that is being presented to 
teachers. However, we do ask that if work is submitted later in the day that an immediate response is not   
expected. Your child’s teachers will respond as soon as they are able. As you would appreciate, days are very 
long online at the moment and teachers will not be able to respond late in the evening.  Many thanks for your 
support. 

 

As a school we are required to maintain Attendance data for your child during this term. For us at Corpus 
Christi this is evidenced in a number of ways. Teachers have been doing a great job ensuring we are aware of 
each child’s access to learning.  Attendance is monitored in a range of ways including: teachers keeping a 
record of all learning shared with them, of emails or phone conversations with parents communicating that 
children are engaging in home learning either online or off line and attendance at Zoom meetings (whole 
class, small group or individual) is monitored.  

 

The Middle and Senior units have requested that their class checks-in first thing every morning via email to 
indicate that home learning will be accessed. This is more difficult for younger students to do, so the range of 
options as outlined above are followed to determine attendance. All children and families have been followed 
up if there has been a need for clarification of accessing home learning for any particular day(s).  

 

If your child is not able to complete any home learning on a particular day due to personal or health 
reasons, it is important that you inform your child’s home group teacher via email or the school office 
and they will be marked absent. 

 

We are very grateful for the messages of support from families as our staff endeavour to provide solid educa-
tional opportunities for all children both at school and at home. Our community has certainly demonstrated a 
willingness to work together, to be supportive and positive and to do whatever is needed to make the situa-
tion as good as it can be for everyone.  Everyone is working extremely hard and doing a great job.  Thank 
you. 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 5  Wednesday 6th May 2020   WEEK 3, TERM 2 

        *Available on our School App, Website, CC Parent Portal. * 

St Andrew’s Parish 

CORPUS CHRISTI PRIMARY SCHOOL 

29 RUSSELL STREET, WERRIBEE VIC. 3030 

Telephone: (03) 9741 8440        Facsimile: (03) 9741 8038 



 

 

ANZAC DAY 

We hope you found the resources on our website useful for ANZAC Day last Saturday. ANZAC Day is an 
important part of our annual calendar and it is worth taking the time to reflect. We will leave the resources on 
the website for families to look at if you haven’t already.  

 

MOTHER’S DAY REFLECTION 

On Sunday 10th May we celebrate all our mothers, grandmothers and 
special women in our lives. Please find a Mother’s Day Reflection that 
you can access on your child’s desktop and you may wish to give thanks 
to our God as a family for the special gift of these amazing women!! 

 

Hope all our Mothers, Grandmothers and Special Women in the lives 
of our children and families have a very Special Mother’s Day!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Go safely and stay well! 

 

With kind regards, 

Linda 

 

Prayer for all Mothers 
 

We pray for all mothers, that they be a sign of God’s love for us  

in all they do. 

 

We pray that they are strengthened by God to always care for  

their children. 

 

We pray for mothers who may not be with their families, but who care for them 
from far. 

             

We pray for mothers who have died, that they are with Jesus in Heaven. 

 

We pray that we will appreciate all our mothers do for us, and that we will 
always try to show them we love them. 

 

Loving God, you gift us with mothers who give us life and love. They show us a 
glimpse of what you are like and the unconditional, tender love you have for us.    

Be at their side in times of sadness, worry and joy. 

Amen 

Duncans Road Bridge 
 

We have been advised that due to improvement works, Duncans Road Bridge 
will be closed from the 8th May until the 1st June 2020.  Should we receive any 

further information we will forward to you. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


